
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Learning Technologies Conference 

 

Event Overview: 

The purpose of this PL module is to build the capacity of teachers and curriculum leaders to maximise 
the use of learning technologies from F – 6. We will be covering a broad range of connections between 
learning technologies and curriculum. 

This event will be run in conjunction with the Ballarat and Western Metropolitan (Melbourne) dioceses 
with additional support from external providers. 

This year we are consciously stepping away from the focus of coding and robotics which has dominated 
our learning technologies offerings for the last four years, instead offering opportunities to effectively 
embed technology across the curriculum such as literacy, numeracy and science. 

School’s seeking guidance around digital technologies in 2018 can contact Kevin directly for tailored 
to your school. 

 
Who can participate? 

All staff. 

 
How will the program be structured? 

This will be a two-day event run in Ballarat late Term 1, if this date does not suit you will be able to 
register for the same event in Horsham on October 29 and Werribee on a date to be decided. 
The program has been designed to: Provide teachers with the capacity to improve students 
understanding of digital literacies, data literacy, creating engaging and contemporary ICT content and 
formative assessment opportunities digital learning folios. 

 
What is expected of participants? 

 Register and attend. 

 Actively engage with presenters and participate in learning opportunities. 

 Participants are encouraged to share their experiences and knowledge with others through 

our online community. 

 
What is required of the Principal? 

 Nominate and/or approve participants for this professional development. 

 Ensure they attend the Professional Learning. 

 Ensure participants are aware of all requirements and expectations. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

What you can expect from the CEOB: 

CEOB staff will provide: 

 Facilitation of Professional Learning sessions with rigour and integrity around understanding 

the curriculum. 

 To provide a central point to share learnings and further learning opportunities. 

 Ongoing support for schools implementing initiatives resulting from this PL. 

 
Registration: 

Registration will be available online early in the 2019 school year and will close on 10 April 2019. 
Registration implies that participants have the full support, as outlined, of their school principal. 

 
Endorsement: 

Leigh Mitchell 

http://www.ceoballarat.catholic.edu.au/professional-learning/pd-events/

